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PresidentÙs Corner   

   

 In taking on the role of President I 
have let you know that I am a relatively 
new quilter.  So each quilt that I tackle is a 
new learning opportunity.  The latest quilt 
that I made had pinwheels.  And I strug-
gled.  It took me many tries to get accurate 
corners and the best way to press my 
seams.  Needless to say, my seam ripper  
ōŜŎŀƳŜ Ƴȅ άōŜǎǘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘέΦ   
 
 And then I found out about this ruler 
ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ǘƘŜ άCƻƭŘŜŘ /ƻǊƴŜǊ /ƭƛǇǇŜǊέ ǿƘŜǊŜ 
you trim the corner first and then use the 
raw edge as your seam guide.  Now I know 
there is a much easier way to get those  
accurate corners.  Next time I will be 
smarter. 
  
 Enjoy the summer!  

   Alison Parks  

We meet on the first Monday of each month at the Salvation Army, 5328 24th Street E, just off SR70 west of 
301 in Bradenton, FL.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m., meeting begins at 7:00 p.m.  A $3 donation is appreciated 

from non-members visiting Guild meetings when we have outside speakers. 

No July Meetings!  
Because our meeting date falls on the 
extended Independence Day weekend, 
we hope youôll enjoy the evening with 
family and friends.  There will also be 
no community - service workshops in 

July.  We look forward to seeing you on 
August 7 ready for a Jelly Roll Race for 

Community Service.!    Check out the 
August 12 Darlene Schwartz workshop 
for a quick and easy summer project.  

The class is free if you make a  
community - service quilt!  

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY!  
We would love to have one or two volunteers 

willing to greet people as they enter for meet-
ings and direct them to where they need to 

go.  You can be a friendly face for newcomers 
and help make everything move smoothly! 

Contact Alison Parks at aparks24@aol.com  if 
this sounds like a good fit for you!   

mailto:aparks24@aol.com
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 Florida Quilt Events  

2017 
 

June 9-August 18τThree Exhibits in Dunedin 
SAQA Florida: Growth; New Quilts from An Old 
Favorite: New York Beauty; Shirt Tales: Portraits 

by Karol Kusmaul 
Dunedin Fine Art Center 

www.dfac.org 
 

April 28-October 31τExhibit, Trenton 
Sixteen Decades of Quilts 

35+ quilts from 19th-20th centuries 
Visit Facebook, Florida Quilt Museum 

 
September 21-24τQuilt Show in Jacksonville 

www.QuiltFestJax.com 
 

2018 
 

Janurary18-20τQuilt Show in Orlando 
World Quilt Florida by Mancuso 

www.quiltfest.com 
 

January 19-20τQuilters Marketplace  
in The Villages, www.QGOTV.org 

 
February 2-3τQuilt Show in Palmetto 

carollipp@gmail.com 
 

February 16-17τQuilt Show in Punta Gorda 
www.dpqginc.com 

 
February 29-March 3τAQS Quilt Show, Daytona  

www.americanquilter.com 
 

March 2-3τQuilt show in Ocala 
bethmsherman@yahoo.com 

 
 

For more events check out the FQN newsletter at 
www.floridaquiltnetwork.com 

 

Board Meetings  

There will be no board meeting in July! 
 

Manatee Patchworkers Membership Meeting  
June 5, 2017  

President Alison Parks called the June meeting to  
order.  The minutes were approved as read.  Alison 
announced that there is a suggestion box at the sign-
in table.  Members are welcome to place any ideas or 
suggestions they may have in the box. 
Ruth Baggs, Vice President, gave her report.  We will 
not be meeting in July.  Our August meeting will fea-
ǘǳǊŜ ŀ άwƻǳƴŘ wƻōƛƴέ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ ŎƻƳπ
plete Community Service projects.  Members should 
bring their machines and sewing supplies if they 
would like to help sew one of the kits.   
Our next retreat is September 21 ς 24, 2017.  The cost 
for a private room is $360, shared room $290 and day 
sewer $190.  A deposit of $100 is due by July 1, sec-
ond payment of $100 is due by August 1 and the final 
payment is due by Sept. 10.  Granny Sue from Lake 
Placid will bring her mobile store. 
The quilt show is scheduled for February 2-3, 2018.  
We still need chairs for the several committees, in-
cluding Hostess, Opportunity Quilt Tickets, and Quilt 
Takedown.  Members are encouraged to sign up for a 
committee.  There will be a consignment table where 
members can sell projects.  The proceeds will be split 
between the member and the guild.  We will also be 
collecting items for the Basket Promenade.  If you 
would like to donate to the batik basket, there will be 
a basket at the meetings for your donations.   We will 
also have a silent auction with items donated by 
members.  If you would like to submit a quilt for judg-
ing, forms must be turned in by December 30 and the 
quilt should be complete by the last week of January. 
Our community service pet-bed group meets on the 
Tuesday following our monthly meetings at the  
Humane Society at 10:00.  Last month, the group  
donated 52 dog beds and 61 cat mats.  In addition, 
the regular community-service group will not be 
meeting at the Salvation Army on June 16th.   
Karis Hess, owner of The Modern Sewist, presented 
our program. 
  Respectfully submitted,  

     Susan Fickey, Secretary  


